/ it

g,br/ng has arrived!

FRIDAY, MAY 24TH

Jackson Park

Families of children and youth!
Let's gather together at the park for a cook-out and
fun!
Bring your family and a side dish to enjoy some outdoor
fun!
5:30-8

ssssmsssmsssssssnss R Rt bannnsnnnnnnnnnnns

Let's kick off summer together!

www.hendersonvillepc.org

All children kindergarten through
Sth grade are invited to join us for
Children’s Hour as we gear up to
love others well by living with
patiencel

We do that by looking to Jesus
and growing in our belief and
relationship with Him

Join us!
Sundays, 11-12 p in Room #112




ACCEPTING CLEAN CLOTHES

K‘ D.S IN GOOD CONDITION
CLOTH l N G SIZES NEWBORN 1O

Sw AP YoutH

APRIL 15-21ST

See Mrs. Katrina for 2
token and details

FREE! ’
; , v ' B
Bring S Outfits/ Take 7 o0
Home 5 Qutfits

Don't Fonget!

Join Creative Beginnings

(Preschool in our upcoming
Kid's Clothing Swap!

Save the Dates:

Collection begins April
7th-13th

Clohing Swap will be Gl

15-214¢, 2024

“Z%oin us for Children’s Hour!

Sundays from 11-12 p

Where we have FUN as we learn
m about God and His lovel m)

doin us!

We would love to have you be a
part of our team-based,
intergenerational approach to
children’s ministry on Sunday
mornings!

Simply join one of our teams:
Welcome, Snacks, Teaching,
Games, or Music!

To sign up, simply check out our
church website and go to our
Children’s Ministry page

OR
Contact Stacy McClelland at:

decm@hendersonvillepc.org

828-692-3211, ext. 106


mailto:dcm@hendersonvillepc.org

@ s

CHURCH

Are you a high school graduate or
college student who enjoys working
with children? Are you interested in
impacting the next generation with a
love for God and helping them grow in
their faith?

If so, head to our website to check
out HPC’s Children’s Summer Intern
program!

APPLY NOW!

www.hendersonvillepc.org

Do you know of a highschool
graduate or college-aged
individual interested in being
an intern for HPC's children'’s
ministry this summer?

If so, please share our job
description and application
found on our church website,
under Youth tab and click
Children’s Ministry!

Application deadline is April
15th!



